
 

 

 

Term 2 Overview:  Let’s Celebrate!  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a wonderful start to the year and wish to continue this as we move onto our 

next exciting topic Let’s Celebrate!  Within this topic we will learn about celebrations 

familiar to the children such as fireworks night, birthdays, weddings and Christmas.  We 

will look at how these are celebrated at home and around the world. Children will be given 

the opportunity to talk about celebrations special to them, their own experiences and 

reflect on how they are the same and how they are different.  The topic web attached will 

outline some of these key themes in the term ahead along with additional learning.  The 

children will also be very busy in term two practising for their Christmas play, which they 

will perform to the school and parents.  

Please see below for some of the key events and reminders for EYFS in Term 2:  

• Parents Evening – Tues 7th Nov and Thurs 9th Nov 3:45- 6.45pm   

• Flu Vaccinations  - Wed 6th Dec  

• EYFS Christmas Play – date tbc for December  

• PE - Please ensure your child wears a PE kit into school every Friday.  This consists 

of a plain white t-shirt, black jogging bottoms and a plain navy sweatshirt/zipped 

hooded top. No logos please.   

• WOW moments -  please don’t forget to complete and send into school any WOW 

moments you may have seen or heard at home. 

 

We appreciate that this time of year can get very busy however please continue to spend 

time reading at home, practise sounds from the sound folder and reading tricky words with 

your child.  Just a little every night will help support your child’s learning at school.  

 

We hope that you find this information useful and please remember that we are always 

available if you have any questions.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,   

         

The Early Years Team 


